
	
	

	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Be a part of a dynamic team of parents working on building social-
emotional skills and anti-bully behavior in all our kids, and 

maintaining a caring environment (see back for program info).   
 
 

Our first volunteer meeting/training is: 
 

5th Grade: Thursday 9/14/2017 @8:30a.m.  
@Marshall Lane Elementary (Teacher’s Lounge) 

 
6th-8th Grades: Wednesday 9/20/2017 @8:45a.m.  

@RHMS (Teacher’s Lounge) 
 

All parents interested in volunteering for 5th-8th grades, please reach out to any of our wonderful 
leads:  Nedda Ashjaee (nedda@javad.com), Gini Bellawala (gini@bellawala.com), Kim Nevitt 

(kimanevitt@gmail.com), Anna-Maria White (annamoo.white@gmail.com), Amy Dalziel 
(amydalziel@sbcglobal.net).  

 

JOIN PROJECT CORNERSTONE!!! 
 

“LIVING LIFE FROM THE INSIDE OUT!” 



	

	

	


